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Monday, 15 January 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

There is currently a vacancy for a parent governor on our governing body.  We would like all 
parents to consider whether they have the time, skills and commitment to support our school 
in this important role.  
 
You can find out more about the role by reading through this page on our website.  If you 
have questions, or would like to chat to someone about what is involved, please feel free 
to contact one of our existing governors – their names can be found on the school website 
and their contact details obtained from the school office.  
 
If you wish to stand as a candidate for this interesting and rewarding position, please 
email our admin team (admin@shsharingey.co.uk). They will forward you a “Parent 
Governor Nomination Form”. You should fill the form in and return to us via email, or in 
person, by 5pm Monday, 5th February 2024  
 

Your return should include: 
 
1. A completed nomination form; 
 
2. A short statement about yourself of no more than 100 words, including reasons 
why you wish to become a school governor and how you can contribute to the work of the 
governing body. 
 
 
 
Ian Scotchbrook 
 

 
 
Headteacher 
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